MINISTER FOR IMMIGRATION.
PARLIAMENT HOUSE
CANBERRA A.C.T.

11 AUG 1969

Dear Mrs Gustin,

I am writing to let you know that I have received your recent letter concerning Mr Carlo Coquio who is anxious to be granted assistance which would enable his wife and family to join her here in Australia.

I certainly will look at this case again and will write to you as soon as my re-examination is completed.

Yours sincerely,

B.M. SNEDDEN

Mrs L. Gustin,
Amalgamated Wireless (Australasia) Ltd,
Broadcasting Division,
47 York Street,
SYDNEY. N.S.W. 2000.